From: "A. Pusztai" <a.pusztai@freenet.co.uk>
To: chaondo@ybb.ne.jp
Subject: court action

Dear Dr Takahiro Kanagawa,

I am strogly in support of your call to halt the cultivation of GM rice
expressing a plant defensin gene and very much hope that the court will
find in favour of the action taken by citizens of your country to stop

this experiment by the developer. Apart from the risks of bacteria
taking up this gene by horizontal gene transfer and becoming resistant,
the nutritional/toxicological risks inherent in people eating this

staple food is too horrendous to contemplate.

As one scientist to another | say that | very much admire your courage
and integrity willing to risk the wrath of the scientific, political and
judicial establishments. Your action has to some extent restored my
faith in science as done today by scientists working for biotech
corporations. We need more like youl!

With my warmest sentiments and best wishes

Arpad Pusztai

Arpad Pusztai



